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I support HB 3932 . I have seen the watershed improvement measures that the 

reintroduction of beavers produce on downgraded watersheds. The trapping of 

beavers to provide fur has no value to the humans or environment. Beavers provide 

an important environmental benefit at little or no cost.  


